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Trustees of the New Castle Common

Meeting Minutes
Special Meeting –February 17, 2010
A special meeting of the Trustees was held on Wednesday, February 17, 2010, at 7:30 p.m. in the Trustees Room of the Old Town Hall.
The purpose of the meeting was for the Outreach Committee to present recommendations to the full Board on annual grants to community groups. A special meeting was necessary so that funding determinations could be made and included in the draft budget to be distributed at the March Board Meeting.

Present:  Messrs. Wilson, Alfree, Appleby, Castagno, Gallagher, Viola and Yacucci; Ms. Fiske, Ms. Ross, and Ms. MacDonough.  This number constituted a quorum.  Absent:  Messrs. DeAscanis, Gambacorta, Meek, and Peden.
Mr. Wilson called the meeting to order.  Ms. Ross described the process of receiving and reviewing the grant applications, and Mr. Gallagher spoke about the charge of the Outreach Committee per the Bylaws.  A point of emphasis this year was for the requesting agencies to describe particularly how their programs benefited the citizens of New Castle.  An effort was made to meet with organizations requesting grants over $1,000; however this year weather and other considerations prevented some of the desired meetings.
There followed a detailed discussion on grant requests and committee recommendations.  Further information will be obtained to better evaluate some of the grant requests. 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,
Kathleen MacDonough
Executive Secretary
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